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PRESS RELEASE 

July 23, 2018 

BOOM DAYS ROAD CLOSURES AND PARKING RESTRICTIONS 

 

     The annual Boom Days Festivities will occur this year on August 3rd, 4th and 5th.  The 

Leadville Police Department would like to advise and remind residents of several road closures 

and parking restrictions that will be in effect for the annual Boom Days Celebration. 

 

     Harrison Ave. will be closed from 8th Street through 4th Street.  The closure will start early 

Friday August 3rd and continue through Sunday August 5th at 6:00 pm.   A posted detour will be 

in place.  A separate truck detour will be posted which will route those larger vehicles around the 

city instead of through it.  Both detours will be well marked.   The following side streets will be 

closed as well; 

 

-100 block of East 6th Street between the H&R Block Building and Harrison 

-100 block of West 6th Street between Harrison and the alley. 

-100 block of West 5th Street between Harrison and the alley. 

-100 block of East 7th Street between Harrison and the alley. 

-100 block of West 7th Street between Harrison and the alley. 

-100 Block of East 8th Street will be closed to the alley Saturday August 5th. 

 

      These listed streets along with Pine Street and Poplar Street (to accommodate the detour) will 

be posted no parking with the signs being placed the morning of Thursday August 2nd advising 

the public of the parking restrictions beginning at 6:00 am on Friday.  The public is reminded 

and asked to please have their vehicles removed by that time.  Any vehicles left in the closure 

areas described above may be towed at the owner expense. 

 

     Should you have any questions please feel free to call your police department at 486-1365.  

The Police Department hopes everyone has a safe and enjoyable Boom Days.  Please do not 

hesitate to contact the police if we can be of any assistance.  
 


